BPW Meeting September 4th, 2019

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

22, Awarding Public Works Contract No. 8468, Storm Structural Repairs 2019. (10th &
14th ADs). The Willow Creek portion of this project will require a WDNR waterways
permit and a Pit Trench Dewatering Permit. (Lauren Striegl, Engineering)
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